
UCHS ANNOUNCEMENTS  

August 17th ,2018 

 

School News: Do you want the opportunity to change someone’s life forever? By 

donating blood, you have that chance - you have the potential to save up to 3 lives 

every time you donate. The National Honor Society will be hosting a blood drive on 

September 7. And we are asking you to give! In order to donate, you must be at least 

16-years-old, weigh at least 110 pounds and be in good general health. If you are 16 

and want to donate, you must have parental consent. If interested, sign up for a time 

outside Mrs. Dorrel’s room. If you have questions see Mrs. Dorrel or Mrs. Hofer. 

Anyone interested in supporting Mary Morgan in the 2018 Buddy Walk to benefit the Downs 

Syndrome Association of Indiana? You can buy a t-shirt to help her raise money! Shirts are $10 

for sizes small to x-large and $12 for sizes 2xl and up. Order and money are due by Thursday, 

August 23 to Mrs. Hofer. The design for the t-shirt is hanging outside her classroom door.  

Do you want to earn some money and help scientific research?  Miami University needs 
help with a study on Relationships and Mood.  Call Miami University Pysch department 
to be part of this exciting study on teen emotions.  Come to, or call, the front office for 
more information. 
 
We saved hundreds of butterfly eggs and caterpillars before their home field was 
mowed down; now we have to care for them until they mature and can be 
released.  Call Dana Risch at COPE Environmental to volunteer today! Any time you can 
give is greatly appreciated.  See Mrs. O'Sullivan asap for more information. 
 
Need Community Service Hours? Volunteer at Bath State Bank’s Customer Appreciation Day in 

BATH on Wed., Aug. 22 after school. You will be fed before the event begins. You must call or 

email in advance: 765-732-3022 ext 2243 or info@bathstatebank.com. It’s a fun evening under 

the big tent in Bath. We’d love to have you. 

FCCLA or Family, Career, and Community Leaders of America is a national student 
organization.   Our first meeting will be August 23rd after school until 4pm.  Come for 

ice cream and learn more about  becoming a member of FCCLA. 
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